

MSM/TS

24th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

As we prepare for our upcoming performance of Matilda Jr we have decided to order cast and crew T-shirts. Not only will this help foster a sense of unity amongst all students involved in the production, the T-shirts will be a lovely memento of their participation in the production.

These T-shirts will also be suitable attire for rehearsals and students will be able to wear them around the school with pride on rehearsal days. The T-shirts will be available on ParentPay for £5.50, if your child would like a T-shirt please indicate what size they will need ordering at the bottom of this letter.

We are truly excited about the production and appreciate your support in making this show a success and a memorable experience for your child.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the T-shirts or anything involving the production, please do not hesitate to contact the Performing Arts Department, we are here to assist in any way possible.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a fantastic production.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Smith Teacher of Performing Arts Please return your permission slip to Miss Smith I would like to order a Matilda Jr cast T-Shirt and confirm I will make my contribution via ParentPay when required. Size required: Student's Name: Date: